
Click Here for Brother David's January Newsletter

GREAT COURSE SELECTION DAY FOR THE CLASS OF 2028
BEAUTIFUL BLESSING OF THE SHIELD MASS
CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK & SPIRIT WEEK
AFTERNOON OF CELTIC MUSIC: SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 4

SECOND MARKING PERIOD REPORT CARD POSTED TODAY AT 3:00 PM
BLACK HISTORY MONTH STARTS FEBRUARY 1

AP Exam Information
AP Payments are now past due. Click here to make a payment for the Exam(s) if you have not
already completed this step. Any questions or concerns regarding completing payment, please
reach out to Mrs. Adler at apexams@stanthonyshs.org.

Library News
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Reading is Reading. We have many resources that can help connect patrons to literacy in
multiple formats. Access to interviews with authors, help finding books that might be of
interest, shelf talkers, fun activities, diverse titles are just some of the connections we can
assist with. Those that say, “reading is not for them”, we believe just haven’t found the right
connection as of yet. Stop in and speak to one of our Librarians for suggestions or resources
that may help.

As always, all staff, faculty and students are welcome to any of our resources! Contact us at
library@stanthonyshs.org, stop in, or call x 279 for assistance. Remember you have 24/7
access to Accessit.

JUST A REMINDER THAT FOOD AND DRINK (other than water) ARE NOT ALLOWED IN THE
LIBRARY

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK/ SPIRIT WEEK: January 29- February 2
WE HONOR OUR FAITH, STUDENTS, FACULTY, STAFF, FAMILIES AND OUR NATION ALL WEEK.

SPIRIT WEEK: COLOR WARS, DRESS DOWN DAY, AMERICANA DAY, HAWAIIAN SHIRT DAY
HAWAIIAN PEP RALLY AND GREAT BASKETBALL GAME… WHAT A WEEK!!!!!

CONGRATULATIONS TO:
The Varsity Cheerleaders who took FIRST PLACE at the Rockville Centre Regional
Competition at Hofstra University!!!!!!!
The Boys and Girls Varsity Track Teams for winning their League Championships this past
Sunday!!!!!!

Athletics information can always be found at https://friarathletics.org/

Welcome Class of 2028!!!!!

Check out our Website for FRIAR FOR A DAY AND ADMISSION TOURS!!!!!!
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Junior, Sophomore and Freshmen Classes have retreats this week.

CAMPUS MINISTRIES RESOURCE PAGE: https://www.stanthonyshs.org/campus-ministry-
resources

Well we are going to end January and begin February with so many
wonderful events. It is Catholic Schools Week and Spirit Week here
at Saint Anthony’s. Get ready for many exciting events, games,
prizes, Pep Rally and many surprises this coming week. It all ends
with a Great Afternoon of Celtic Music on Sunday, February 4 at
2pm in our auditorium. As the week ends we also begin a month
where we honor BLACK HISTORY. Be sure to check all of our social
media channels to read about important facts and contributions in
Black History. The second marking period report cards will be
posted later today. In a special way I ask Senior Parents to make sure that our Senior class
students continue to do well and finish strong. The week ahead is very busy and fun-filled so sit
back, and enjoy all of the Festivities. As always many thanks for all you do in making Saint
Anthony’s a great place.

Brother David Anthony Migliorino, OSF
Principal

brdavid@stanthonyshs.org
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